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MATTER FOR INFORMATION 

WARDS AFFECTED: 

All 

Grey Granite Memorial Benches 

 

Purpose of Report. 

To provide Members with additional information in relation to the 

Memorial Benches. 

 

Background 

Eight Grey Granite Benches have now been installed in the grounds of 

the Crematorium.  Ten and Twenty year leases have been taken out on 

benches.  The plaque spaces have been taken entirely on four benches 

and spaces have been partly taken on one further bench.  Letters have 

been sent to those who have shown interest over the past few years.  

Since the fitting, a number of members of the public have approached 

staff with a view to obtaining a lease.  Applications will be dealt with on a 

strict “first come, first served basis” and it is anticipated that a further 

eight benches will be ordered in due course.   

Financial Impact 

The cost of the benches and fitting has been included in the budget.  

Appendices 

None 

 



Recommendation 

This report is for information only. 

 

List of Background Papers 

None 

 

Officer Contact 

Mr C Phillips – Superintendent & Registrar 

Tel. No. 01639 883570 

e-mail c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk  
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